
Alberta Hunter Education Instructors’ Association

Annual General Meeting

  

While our AGM is tentatively scheduled for January 24, 
2021, please watch our website and social feeds for updated

information. Due to changing COVID-19 protocols, we may be 
forced to hold a virtual Annual General Meeting in the new year.

Please stay tuned!


